
 
27th March 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer 
London Theatre Trip 

 
The Music Department at Great Marlow School is delighted to invite Year 10 GCSE Music students and 
the Show Choir to see Hamilton the Musical at the Palace Theatre, London, on Wednesday 16th July 
2025. This will be an incredible opportunity for students to experience one of the most famous musicals 
of our time and see how music, theatre, and history are brought to life on stage. The performance of 
Hamilton is renowned for its powerful score and innovative musical style, and we are sure that the 
students will find it both enjoyable and educational. 
 
Trip details: 

• Date: Wednesday 16th July 2025 
• Departure: 4:30 pm from Great Marlow School 
• Return: Approximately 11:30 pm 
• Cost: £35 (includes coach travel and the ticket to the musical). This cost has been subsidised by 

the GMS Music Department. 
• Refreshments: Students are asked to bring a disposable packed tea and a drink as we will stop 

for a picnic in a local park before the performance. 
• Uniform: School uniform is not required for this trip.  

 
Theatre Regulations: Please note that no food or drink is allowed inside the theatre; however, 
refreshments will be available for purchase on-site. 
 
This trip is not compulsory, but it will enhance the students’ music and cultural education. Students will 
be supervised at all times. As with all off-site school activities, we expect the same high standards of 
behaviour from students as we expect when they are in school, and sanctions would apply in the unlikely 
event that these are not met. We aim for the trip to inclusive of all students, regardless of need, and will 
try to accommodate all students needs as far as is possible. 
 

You should already have completed the MS Consent Form for music trips – no student can attend the trip without 
this having been completed. It is still available on the website – please complete it immediately if you have not done 
this already. Also, if you need to amend any information previously given, please complete it again. 
 
Please log on to WisePay to pay for the trip and also complete this permission link by Tuesday 1st April to give 
permission for your child to attend.  
 
Your child will not be able to attend without a completed Permission Link, MS Consent Form and payment. 

 
Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a memorable trip.  
 
Yours faithfully 
Mr O Kidd 
Head of Music 

https://forms.office.com/e/hCuUuScChS

